JULY 21, 2017

THE COUNTY COUNCIL GRANTS 550,000€ FOR THE FIRST PHASE OF THE ROAD WORK ON CV-743 TEULADA MORAIRA

plan of the county council of Alicante and strives for better connections within the province. The project includes the improvement of CV-743 from Teulada to Moraira and the council grants 550,000€ for the first phase which starts at plaza Gabriel Miró and ends at Camí de Benirrama. This is actually the part of the road which causes most of the problems and generates a lot of accidents and traffic iams.



MORAIRA GETS A SPECIAL POLICE UNIT DURING SUMMER MONTHS

Four police officers and one supervisor will be working out of the Espai La Senieta and will patrol the beaches as well as very busy areas. The mayor, Carlos Linares, and the councilor Nacim Benatsou explained during a press conference that the officers will be using bicycles, allowing them to have better access to places, guarantee more security and respond quicker to any incidence







Teulada got a new police unit specialized in keeping an eye on illegal garbage dump and there will be sanctions up to 3.000 Euros. The local council reminds all citizens that all garbage needs to be placed inside the corresponding container and that there is the Ecoparque available to make it easier to deposit certain types of garbage.



MUSIC AND GASTRONOMY AT THE AUDITORIO TEUI ADA MORAIRA











